
GrangePrimaryHarrow 

GRANGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Welbeck Road, Harrow HA2 0RY 

T: 020 8422 5070 
E: office@grange.harrow.sch.uk 

www.grange.harrow.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr D. Kerbel 

  

 
 
 
11th March 2022 
 
 
T0 THE PARENTS AND CARERS OF YEAR 5 CHILDREN 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  CHANGE TO YEAR 5 DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP LOCATION 
 
To maximise the learning time Year 5 children have in school, we are moving 
their morning drop-off and after school pick-up location to the front entrance 
via Welbeck Road from Monday 14th March.  Please drop your Year 5 child off at 
this entrance by 8.30am in the morning, where they will then walk the 30 seconds 
straight into class to begin their learning.  If you have children in other year groups, 
they can also arrive through this entrance and they will be guided to their classroom. 
Please collect your child from this entrance at 3.15pm.  The children will exit through 
the small carpark by the blue gates.  
 
Grange teachers and educators will have a learning task planned for your child from 
the minute they walk through the door, so please aim to arrive by 8.30am.  This will 
mean the children receive an additional 15 minutes per day, equating to 75 minutes 
per week.  This could mean the difference between children learning the base 
knowledge needed to access the main lesson, so it will be incredibly beneficial for 
their learning.    
 
We are aware that change may not be easy for many reasons so please let the 
school office know if there are any major barriers to this change.  We will of course 
work together to maximise learning for all children, while understanding individual 
circumstance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rasheed 
Assistant Headteacher 
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